Cumberland Elementary School
English Learner Advisory Committee (ELAC)

January 24, 2024 at 8:15am

Agenda Item

Notes

Welcome and Introductions

Ms. Jacobson welcomed everyone to the meeting and
introduced the staff in attendance.

Purpose of ELAC & Benefits
of Bilingualism

Ms. Jacobson facilitated a conversation about ELAC and
the benefits of bilingualism.

Report from District English
Learner Advisory
Committee (DELAC)

Mr. Moutarde shared information on the English Language
Proficiency Assessment for California, including resources
families could view in multiple languages.

How students are identified
and the ELPAC testing
process

Ms. Faure discussed how students are identified during
enrollment. Ms. Faure and Ms. Jacobson shared
information on the ELPAC is administered at Cumberland
and ways families can support testing.

English Learner Progress
Monitoring &
Reclassification

Mrs. Jacobson shared information on how we closely
monitor the progress of English Learners. She also shared
information on how students are reclassified as proficient in
English and monitored for 4 years to make sure they
continue to make strong progress.

Looking forward

Our next meeting will focus on our School Site Plan and
our district's Local Control Accountability Plan

Attended by:

Eric Moutarde, Yoonjung Huh, Changyu Chen, Amit Hanuka, Laura Maria Losa, Botta Ung, Cagri Andac,
Nathalie Faure (Instructional Coach), and Lindsay Jacobson (Assistant Principal)




